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SYSTEM...
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We've announced our new booking system just
in time for the summer holidays!  All events are
listed on our website so you can access them
via this or the booking system.  We hope you
find this much better than our legacy system
with new features such as integrated waiting
lists, the ability to see how many tickets are
available and the ability to regsiter your details
meaning you don't have to duplicate filling in
demographic information for each booking you
make.    

The summer holidays have arrived and with it
comes our biggest activity program of the
year!

At last count there were over 1,800 spaces
available on 80 separate bookings with more
still to be slotted in.  As always there is a
variety of experiences available, with all the
usual favourites such as swimming, stay &
plays, bowling, farm visits, a disco and
tobogganing along with some exciting new
opportunities such as slime making, cricket and
dancing.   We hope there is something suitable
for everyone and are looking forward to
getting underway!  

It's been on the wishlist for years and it has
finally launched! After months of planning,
hundreds of emails, lots of meetings, chopping
and changing and tweaks here and there, our
website is finally out there in the big wide
world...and we love it!  Check it out if you
haven't already, see if you can see some
familiar faces and read all about everything
we do. 

https://sendsocialsbirmingham.co.ukhttps://bookwhen.com/sendsocials



Thanks to every one who

battled the heat and

participated in the

Wheel'n'walk sponsored

event at Cannon Hill

Park in June.  All

monies raised have

enabled us to subsidise

the events over summer.  

MOOS CELEBRATION
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To celebrate a whole year (and more) of delivering our out of
school provision "More Opportunities Out of School" we had a
lovely prom style event where the kids got to eat a meal, dance
and play games, sit in some sports cars and even rev the
engines, receive a certificate of participation and reflect on the
last 14 months of experiences.  We are so proud of each and
every child that has accessed this service, it really is lovely to
see how far these kids have come. 

In September we will be inviting MOOS parents to an evening 
 collaborative event where we will reflect on the last year and
plan the year ahead.  We want as much participation as
possible to shape the future of the programme.  More details
will be out in due course. 

                                                                                                                                        

We have secured some

HAF funding for

summer so will be

offering free

activities and meals

every Friday on our

events at Shenley

Court Hall. 

 Eligibility criteria

applies.  

At the time of

writing, there

were exactly 3,500

members of our

Facebook Group!  


